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FOR The Regional Executive Director 
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, 
Roxas Boulevard, Barangay 668 
Ermita, Manila

THRU The OIC- Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 
MIMAROPA Region

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT SITE MONITORING / INSPECTION REPORT 
ON THE CONSTRUCTION OF SWIS PROJECT 
LOCATED IN BGY. DUMANGUENA, NARRA, 
PALAWAN

Forwarded is the monitoring /inspection report of the Project iMonitoring and 
Evaluation Officer of PENRO-Conservation and Development Section, dated October 24, 
2022 regarding the Construction of Small Water Impounding System located in barangay 
Dumanguena, Narra, Palawan.

Based on the report, the construction was estimated to 82.99% completed and an 
ongoing works include installation of pipes, structural concrete, reinforcing steel bars grade 40 
and forms and falseworks. These remaining works are estimated to complete before the end of 
November.

Please find attached photo documentation taken during the inspection. 
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